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ISLAMABAD; April 09, 2019:​ Ambassador of Germany, Mr. Martin Kobler,                 

paid a farewell call on ​President Dr. Arif Alvi at Aiwan-e-Sadr, Islamabad on                         

Tuesday. The President congratulated him on successful completion of his                   

tenure as Ambassador of Germany to Pakistan. He underscored that since Mr.                       

Martin Kobler took over as Ambassador of Germany in August 2017, the                       

bilateral relations between the two countries have gained strength and the                     

interaction in various fields has considerably improved. He appreciated the                   

efforts of Mr. Martin Kobler for promoting bilateral ties and the initiatives he                         

has taken to enhance cooperation and exchanges between the two friendly                     

countries. The President also extended best wishes for his personal and family                       

life. 
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